
ASSOCIATION OF SACRAMENTO COUNTY  
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT  

VETERANS AND EMPLOYEES 

From the President 
Welcome back! Hope all of you had a safe and wonderful summer break.  Our September 

meeting had a good turnout with 57 members and guests including new member, Debra  

Cattuzzo and returning member, Sharon Telles.  Welcome Debra and Sharon! 

 

Our guest speaker was Mike DeBord who updated us on how things were going with the  

medical subsidy lawsuit. Mike promises to keep our group abreast of news as soon as possible 

and plans to speak at a future meeting.  Thank you, Mike!  

 

Our Christmas party is scheduled for Wednesday, December 12th, from 6 to 10 PM. The menu 

and price are still in the works, but as soon as I get the specifics, I will advise all of you. 

Remember, your monthly newsletter offers an abundance of information so please take the 

time to read it.  

 

Once again, Sherry Matranga is working her magic. For the Christmas raffle, Sherry is asking 

those who wish to donate a raffle prize to contact her as soon as possible. Those wishing to 

help can also contact our raffle prize committee chairperson, Kathy Shannon at 952-7395.  

 

Sharon Telles gave us an update on the Sheriff’s Museum and asked our members to contact 

her if they have old photos or those specialty items that show the 

history of our wonderful department. Sharon is also looking for 

volunteers to help get the museum up and running. If you can  

offer your time please contact Sharon at the museum (916 876-

7497 recorder) or her email, gardenmother@comcast.net . 

 

Our next meeting is Wednesday, October 10th, at the Rancho 

Cordova Elk’s Lodge. Please remember to RSVP Larry Jarvis as 

Frank Davidson will still be on vacation.  

Until October, Judy 
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2. Owen Cater  

 

3. Leroy Winter 

 

4. Howard Weaver, 

 Richard Price 

 

5. James Delevan 

 

6. Robert Smith 

 

10. Tom Roloff, 

  Pat Flood 

 

14. James Dodson 

 

15. Eugene Kingsley 

17. Herbert Highsmith,  

 Bill Myers 

October Birthdays 

President 

Judy Denton 

(916) 363-1282 

judydenton1840@att.net 

Vice President 

Bill O’Connor 

(916) 483-7557 

williamo@winfirst.com 

Secretary 

Marilyn Siefker 

(916) 961-4766 

Phillipmarilyn@aol.com 

Treasurer 

Frank Davidson 

(916) 362-6192 

Frankdavidson@prodigy.net 

10207 Rinda Drive 

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

Sergeant At Arms 

Kathy Shannon 

(916) 952-7395 

keshannon004@gmail.com 

Board of Directors: 

Walt Horne 

(916) 423-1898 

wcwfm@frontier.net 

Sherry Matranga 

(916) 983-7687 

Clem Meier 

cfmeier@comcast.net 

Paul Schmalz  

(916) 966-2203 

sunkuda@cwnet.com 

Barbara Smith 

(916) 684-5344 

bubbas@frontiernet.net 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

Past President 

Sam Gault 

(916) 253-3748 

ssgault1980@comcast.net 

Newsletter Editor & 

Webmaster 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

2012 

711 Club Officers 
 

Sheriff Scott Jones Annual Golf Classic, October 15th 

 

Those interested in participating in the Sheriff Scott R. Jones Annual 
Golf Classic to be held on Monday, October 15, 2012 at Rancho 
Murieta Country Club need to register by October 5th. Cost is $275 
per player, $550 a twosome and $1000 a foursome. This is limited to 
the first 288 golfers. For further information or to register online: 
www.jones4sheriffgolf.com. 
 

CLUB DUES  

Club dues are due as of December 31st for next year, 2013. They are 

$24 for the year.  Please get your payment to Treasurer Frank  

Davidson before your dues lapse.  Thanks to those who have paid 

early. 

 

 

22. Fred Ross 

 

23. Gary Day 

 

24. Bob Ferry,  

 Don Becker,  

 Bob Denham 

 

27. Randall Williams 

 

29. Ralph Blassingame,  

 Simon Perez,  

 Joe Whaley,  

 Alicia Biggers 

 

31. Bob Correa,  

 John Allen,  

 Dave Duckett  

http://www.jones4sheriffgolf.com
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Meeting  Minutes 
Date: September 12, 2012   Location: Rancho Cordova Elks Club 

 

Meeting was called to order at 11:50 am by President Judy Denton . 

“Pledge of Allegiance” was recited by all present. 

Judy asked for a moment of silence in memory of all the members who have passed away in the past few months. 

 

Lunch was served at: 12:00 pm. 

 

The following Officers and Board Members were present:  

 Officers   Board of Directors 

_X_ President Judy Denton  X_ Sherry Matranga 

_X_ Vice President: Bill O’Connor X_ Clem Meier 

 NP Treasurer: Frank Davidson  X- Larry Jarvis 

_X_ Secretary: Marilyn Siefker  X_ Paul Schmaltz 

_X_ Sgt. at Arms: Kathy Shannon  X_ Walt Horne  

_X_ Past President: Sam Gault   NP Barbara Smith 

 

General Members Present: 57   New Members: Debra Cattuzzo and Sharon Telles 

 

Guests: Mike DeBord, Lori Mirtil, Christie Koontz, Kathy DeVilbiss, William Wooten and Corina Poor. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Larry Jarvis reported the balances in all accounts.  

 

Minutes from last meeting:  Reading of the June Minutes were waived. 

 

New Business:  

Mike DeBord updated the membership on the Retirement Association’s law suit against the County regarding benefits, 

primarily the insurance subsidy.   

 

Sharon Telles gave the membership an update on the Sheriff’s Museum.  She asked if anyone is interested in working 

on the project or if you have an item to contribute to contact her.  

 

Larry Stamm asked the Board of Directors to consider a donation of $500 to help defray the cost of Susan Rosenberg’s 

final expenses. 

 

Old Business:  

The Christmas Party is scheduled for December 12th , at the Ranch Cordova Elks.  Sherry Matranga is coordinating the 

raffle and has asked those who wish to contribute to contact her.  

 

Sunshine Report: 

Larry Stamm reported that “Get Well” cards were sent to Paul Hauptman, Jeff Nelson and Carol Wilson.  Thinking of 

you cards were sent to Dick & Bev Price.  The following is a list of members who have passed away during the sum-

mer: Henry Bud Smith, Susan Rosenberg, Bill Carlson, Barbara Skaggs, wife of Del Skaggs, Don Van Skike, Braxton 

Bonner and Bob Radford. 

 

The raffle was held and the free lunches at the October meeting were won by Earl Boyd, Sam Gault and Dave Evans. 

 

Meeting adjourned at:  2:00p.m.  Next Meeting: October 10, 2012  

 

Minutes Submitted by:  Marilyn Siefker, Secretary 



Our Next Meeting  -  October 10,  2012 
 

Rancho Cordova Elks Lodge  
11440 Elks Circle, Rancho Cordova  

11 AM Social hour  

12 noon Meeting and Lunch  

Followed by the raffle  

RSVP  
Larry Jarvis by  

Wednesday,  October 3th 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 
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SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT MUSEUM 

 

Sharon Telles spoke at the September meeting telling us the Sheriff’s Department’s Museum is unpacked and 

well on its way at its new home at the Sheriff’s Training Academy.  She gave us a walk down memory lane as 

she recalled some of our early years of the Department and she explained she and her crew are excited about 

sharing the historic past of this department with all of us.  Their goal is to give this and future generations a 

sense of what it was like in the early years of this growing community and how we became the 2nd largest and 

one of the most respected  Sheriff’s Department in the State of California. 

 

She is looking for our help in providing those hidden treasures you may have been keeping in your homes or 

garages: uniforms, old equipment and pictures that might show the everyday life of the department in the 

early years. She is interested in anything you might believe is part of our history.  If you would be willing to 

volunteer some time to organize and identify pictures, help set up displays or general work, please give her a 

call at 876-7497 and leave a message.  You can also email her at stelles@sacsheriff.com.  

 

**************************************************************************************** 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 

I would like to remind everyone that elections for club officers are approaching soon.  The 711 Club’s         

By-Laws specify that the elections are to be held at our regularly scheduled November meeting. We will be 

accepting nominations at the October meeting for officers to serve for the year 2013. I’d like everyone to 

please give some thought about whom our club leaders should be and make nominations accordingly. 

Thanks, Judy 

Visit us on the Web 

www.711club.org 

mailto:stelles@sacsheriff.com

